
 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC MEETING  

 

Notice is hereby given, due to the Winter Storm Enzo, the Board of Managers 

meeting for Greater Harris County 9-1-1 Emergency Network (GHC 9-1-1), 

scheduled for Wednesday, January 22, 2025, has been canceled.  

 

The next GHC 9-1-1 Board of Managers meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

February 26, 2025.  


